
BARD COLLEGE 
ANNANDALE-ON-HUDSON 

NEW YORK 

Dr. Frederick Burkhardt 
President 
Bennington College 
Bennington, Vermont 

Dear Mr . Burkhardt: 

Varadero, Guba 
February 2, 1948 

Thank you so much for 
your kind and encouraging note about the 
Report on Art . I got it in Key West where 
we stayed for a while before coming to this 
mu.ch warmer place . We saw a good deal of 
Ben Belitt and it is my feeling that, if 
you can make some Bennington faculty envious 
with some of our stuff, it works the other 
way around too. 

Both Mrs . Hirsch and I 
like to tell you that it was a lot of fun 
to pilot you around during your visit and 
we hope to have the pleasure of see ing you 
again fairly soon. With our best regards 

J 

Hirsch
Stefan Hirsch 




